
 

 

 

Welcome to Hambleton Primary Academy. We are pleased to provide you with a comprehensive 
overview of our Year Six program. 

Our Year Six curriculum focuses on building upon knowledge and applying skills. We utilize a hands-
on, practical, and creative approach, guided by the National Curriculum, to ensure students acquire 

the appropriate knowledge and skills for their age group. This year, we will work diligently to 
develop existing knowledge while introducing new and exciting concepts. 

We strive to ensure every lesson meets the needs of the entire class, enabling each child to succeed. 
The introduction of ‘Feedforward’ allows students to independently enhance their work and pursue 
further challenges. Additionally, students take ownership of their learning by tracking their progress 

against learning objectives. 

Our curriculum is both broad and engaging, with topics such as World War II, the Vikings, ancient 
mythology and The Great Barrier Reef. By aligning our teaching with student interests and learning 

styles, we ensure all children can achieve their potential. We foster a love for learning by 
incorporating cross-curricular links into our lessons wherever possible. 

Entitlement Experiences will be offered throughout the year to broaden students' understanding of 
the world beyond the classroom. These events, which showcase progressive skills from Nursery to 

Year 6, will be documented and shared on the school’s Facebook page. 

A key focus for Year Six is preparation for the Key Stage 2 SATs. However, all lessons remain creative, 
engaging, and challenging. Student progress is regularly monitored by Miss Gray, Mr Goldie and Mrs 
Wood, Headteacher, and in collaboration with parents, interventions are implemented as needed. 

We are committed to an inclusive environment, supporting your child’s academic and personal 
growth both at school and at home. 

Homework is distributed every Friday via Google Classroom, with spelling tests conducted the 
following Friday. We expect children to read daily to enhance their fluency and speed. SATs 

preparation resources will be available through ‘Learning by Questions’ beginning in the autumn 
term. Please note that P.E. is held on Wednesdays and Thursdays, and students must arrive in the 

full, correct kit on these days. 

We encourage you to follow our school’s Facebook page for updated photos and information on our 
learning journey. We are eager to support your child’s learning and are available to assist with at-

home support as needed. 

Let us have a fantastic year,  

Miss Gray and Mr Lyons 

 


